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I am living the American Dream.  I opened my own successful private counseling 

practice in 2018, but was recently nearly bankrupted by an abusive major insurance 

company when I followed the advice from their provider relations department.  I 

verified their advice TWICE... with case numbers.  They have ZERO accountability to 

providers, especially solo providers. Please restore balance to give those living the 

dream some modicum of protection.  Thank you,  Clinton McRay,  LPC, MCAP,  MA 

 


